
The Official Newsletter of the MSD OF NORTH POSEY COUNTY

Congratulations to Ms. Duckworth who teaches 2nd grade at
South Terrace! She is our District Employee of the Month! 
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Education
Teacake Tasting 
The entire 3rd grade at South Terrace Elementary
enjoyed delicious, buttery, vanilla flavored
teacakes after reading and learning about one of
their stories from this month called, "Saturdays
and Teacakes", by Lester L/ Laminate. 
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Lego Letter Building 
North Elementary Kindergarten students built letters out
of Legos, and first grade students built words that
started with their Lego letter. Kindergarten students
were challenged to build their letter in 3-D if their flat
letter was complete. First grade students were
encouraged to build more than one item that started
with their letter, if time allowed. 
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Innovate Teamwork & Engineering 
Innovate students in Pre-K and Kindergarten built
shapes with straws, while those in Grades 1&2 built 3D
shapes with the same materials and worked on
cooperating in small groups. Youth in Grades 3-6 took on
engineering towers made of spaghetti in small groups,
and improved their communication, time management
and teamwork skills. 



Extracurricular Activities
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North Elementary Volleyball
The 5th & 6th grade volleyball players worked hard this week and have made lots of improvements.
Their sportsmanship has been outstanding! Keep up the good work!



Community Engagement
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Mesker Zoo Outreach Program
South Terrace Elementary second graders learned about habitats with the Mesker Zoo
docents through their Outreach Program. They brought in live animals for the students
to observe and ask wondering questions to learn more about why habitats are important
to animals. 



Community Engagement
Field Trip to USI
On September 20th, students
from Mr. Winegar's College &
Careers class spent the day at
USI. For many, it was their first
time visiting a college campus.
They walked the campus, heard
from the admissions office, visited
the art exhibition, participated in
some theater exercises and toured
the Screaming Eagles Arena.
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Update on Mr.. Huey
Julie Gries reported that she was able to speak to Jared Huey on the phone. As of Friday, September 22, he was at the hospital in
Indianapolis, and is hoping to get to come home for another week the following day. Prayers are being heard, so please keep praying for
Jared and his family!
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Upcoming Events:

October 5 Board Meeting
October 9-13 Fall Break
October 25 e-Learning Day
October 31 Halloween Trunk or
Treat at South Terrace. 

"Come join the excitement and enjoy the opportunities.
Great things are happening at North Posey!"


